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OFCCP Holds First of Three
Compliance Assistance Town Hall
Meetings

Government Contractor Compliance & Regulatory Update Blog on September 20,
2017

As we previously reported, the OFCCP announced in August that it would hold three
“compliance assistance” town hall meetings. The first was held on September 19, 2017,
at the Department of Labor’'s Headquarters in Washington, D.C. Proskauer was at the
meeting, which was attended by government contractor representatives from many
different sectors of the economy, as well as a number of OFCCP National Office
Representatives, Regional Directors, District Directors and Compliance Officers...
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